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Highways England 
c/o David Cox 

 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: TR010025 

Date: 23 September 2019 
 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs 
 

Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 

Rules 2010 – Rule 17 
 

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 

for the A303 Amesbury to Berwick Down 
 

Request for further information 

 

We write to request further information from Highways England (the Applicant) in 

order to assist the examination of the above application. 

Please can the Applicant provide by Deadline 9 in the Examination Timetable (25 

September 2019): 

1. Full pdf copies of all minutes of the A303 Stonehenge Scientific Committee from 

October 2017 to present. 

If you have any questions about the content of this letter, please contact the Case 

Team using the details in the above header. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Wendy McKay 
 

Wendy McKay 

Lead Member of the Examining Authority 

 
 

 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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